
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer - Thursday 19th March 

Following the decision to have only Year 11 in school for Thursday and Friday, the latest news that 

students will not be taking exams means I will understand if you choose not to take any unnecessary 

risk with your child's and your family's health in sending them into school before we officially close 

on Friday. 

 

We will await further news about what will be happening as part of the GCSE assessments and keep 

you updated. 

 

If you still wish to send your Year 11 child to school tomorrow, please email 

partialclosure@balshaws.org.uk to let us know so that we can check that they have safely arrived. 

 

Your sincerely 

 

Mr Steven Haycocks 

  


